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YOU'RE ALL INVITED 

To Our 

1984 

ANNUAL MID-ATLANTIC 
AGCS PICNIC 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 14, 1984 

BRETTON WOODS RECREATION CENTER 

GERMANTOWN, MARYLAND 

Gerald G. Gerard — Host 

Golf • Tennis • Swimming • Gomes • Playground 

BEER 
SWEET CORN 

SODAS 
RIBS 
CRABS 

1:30 P.M. — UNTIL 

HAMBURGERS 
HOT DOGS 

FREE! 

Directions: Take the River Road exit from the Beltway (495) and 

go liy2 miles toward Potomac, to the northwest; the club is on the 

left side of River Road. 

1984 Meeting Dates 
August 14 — Annual MAAGCS Picnic at Bretton Woods, Gerry Gerard, Host 
September 11 — Chevy Chase Club, George Renault, Host 
October 9 — Maryland Golf and Country Club, Ron Hall, Host 
November 13 — Hobbits Glen Golf Course, Bill Neus, Host 
December 11 — Lakewood Country Club, Jerry Robine, Host 

President's Message 
Enclosed along with this newsletter is 

a list of the specific responsibilities of 
the Mid-Atlantic during our upcoming 
national conference of the GCSAA in 
February. It's my hope that everyone 
will volunteer a portion of his or her 
time to help ensure a successful confer-
ence in Washington, D.C. 

Remember, the national organization 
has asked very little of us with regard to 
this conference. The executive staff has 
made frequent visits to Washington to 
make the necessary arrangements for 
the products show and the meetings, 
and our duties, as you will see from the 
volunteer form, are part of acting as 
hosts'to our fellow superintendents and 
their families. 

Since we are the host association, I'm 
certain we'll incur some unexpected 
expenses. Turf-Seed, Inc., of Hubbard, 
Oregon, offers a 
promotional incen-
tive on a number 
of their varieties. If 
we save the Oregon 
Blue Tags that cer-
tify the seed, the 
association can re-
ceive 50 cents or 
more per tag to 
help defray confer-
ence costs. Please understand that it 
isn't my intention to promote the use of 
Turf-Seed products, but if you use any 
of their varieties as part of your annual 
overseeding program, it would be appre-
ciated if you would save the tags for 
your association (details elsewhere in 
this newsletter). 

It's August, which means that it's 
time for our annual family picnic. With 
each year, the picnic has become an ever 
bigger success. Remember, the picnic is 
a cooperative effort, so please bring a 
covered dish or dessert that will serve up 
to 15 people. If you have any questions 
about the picnic or what to bring, 
call Bill Neus at 730-5962 (work) or 
o44-4938 (home). 

Michael J. Larsen, President 


